
 

 

Wednesday 2nd May 2018 

 

Class 2 Trip to The Eden Project 

Wednesday 23rd May 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

A trip for Class 2 has been organised to The Eden Project. The children will be taking part it a 2 hour 

workshop called ‘Rainforest Rangers’ where they will investigate the essential survival plants in the Eden 

Projects rainforest. They will also learn about life in the Amazon rainforest along the way.  

 

The itinerary will be as follows;  

8.45am; children arrive in school 

9am; the coach leaves school 

10am; arrive at The Eden Project 

10.30 – 12.30; Rainforest Rangers Workshop 

12.30 – 1.15pm; Lunchtime 

1.15 – 2.45 Explore the Eden Project in small groups 

3pm; leave The Eden Project 

4pm; Arrive back at school  

 

Children will need to be dressed in school uniform with comfortable, suitable footwear and a lightweight 

waterproof coat.  

Your child will need a packed lunch and a drink (not fizzy). If you require a school packed lunch, please 

complete the form attached.  

The cost of the trip will be £15. If your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding the cost is £10.  

Please logon to www.schoolmoney.co.uk and click on your child’s name to provide consent and pay 

for your child to attend. 

 

Thank you 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Miss Percival  
 

Otterham C.P. School 
 

Headteacher : Helen Ward 

Email: head@otterham.cornwall.sch.uk 

Tel. 01840 261344 

www.otterhamschool.co.uk   

 

   Marshgate 

Camelford 

Cornwall  

PL32 9YW 

 

http://www.schoolmoney.co.uk/

